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saidroad,andthat whenpaidheshallhavea credit in theset-
tlement of his accountswith the comptrollergeneralof this
commonwealth,on producingthe saidwarrant or warrants,
with receiptor receiptsfor thepaymentof the same.

Section II. (Section II, P. L.) And be it further enacted
by the authority aforesaid,That the governorbe, andhe is
herebyauthorizedand empowered,to contract with individ-
ualsor with companies,for openingand improving the afore-
saidrecitedroad, from the houseof JosephSpringer,to Pitts-
burgh,on or asnearthe roadnow occupiedasthe groundwill
admit, in suchmanneras to him shall appearmost likely to
accomplishthegood purposesintendedby this act.

ApprovedApril 1, 1803. Recordedin L. B. No. 9, p. 188.

Note (1). Chapter2079; 16 Statutesat Large, p. 323.

CHAPTER MMCCCLXXXI.

AN ACT TO PROVIDEFOR REDUCING AND LIMITING THE NUMBER OF
ASSOCIATEJUDGESOF THE COURTSOF COMMON PLEAS.

Section 1. (SectionI, p. L.) Be it enactedby the Senate
andHouseof Representativesof the Commonwealthof Penn-
sylvania, in GeneralAssemblymet, and it is herebyenacted
by theauthorityof the same,That from andafter the passing
of this act, not more thanthreeassociatejudgesshallbecom-
missionedin anycountyhereafterto be organized;andif ava-
cancy shall happenin the office of associatejudge in any
countywithin this commonwealth,by death, resignationor
otherwise,the numberof the judgesof the said countywhere
suchvacancyshallhappenshall be reduced;andthereshallbe
no more than threeassociatejudgesin the said county, and
the office so becomevacantshall henceforthbe abolished.

ApprovedApril 1, 1803. Recordedin L. B. No. 9, p. 189.


